
 

   

31st December 2020 

 

BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Fort, Mumbai 400 001 
 
Scrip Code: 515043 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 

 
INTIMATION REGARDING TRADING WINDOW CLOSURE 

 
 

Pursuant to the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 and Company’s Code                                          
of Conduct, the Trading Window for dealing in securities of the Company will remain closed                                    
from 1st January 2021 till 48 hours from the date of declaration of the financial results for the                           
quarter and nine months ending 31st December 2020. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
For Saint-Gobain Sekurit India Limited 

      
Rukmini Subramanian  
Company Secretary 

(Membership No. A20207) 


